girl scouts
of utah

March 2, 2022, eBudde email

Good evening TPMs and SUPPRs -

For those of you who were not on the call last night, we wanted to let you know
that the Cookie Cupboards are open and orders can now be placed for next-day
pickups.

As we have communicated before, we do not have Trefoils and Samoas until the
full order arrives from the baker, but all other cookie varieties, including
Adventurefuls, are available to order.

You can see the Cookie Cupboard hours here on our website.
<https://www.gsutah.org/en/cookies/Cookie-Resources.html#cupboards>

Thank you!


https://www.gsutah.org/en/cookies/Cookie-Resources.html#cupboards

